Upcoming Events



This Month at CBS

Bringing Talent to Life

VOL 1 – October 2020 Elementary School

Oct 1 Yellow Day

Oct 15 Career Day

Oct 22nd Assembly Respect (Gr 3)

Oct 29th Prophet's Birthday Holiday

Dear CBS Parents

I am so happy to be welcoming you back to the 2020/2021 school year. We have had an unprecedented and confusing time, since the schools closed on March 1st, but working together we have managed to continue on as a school providing support and services to our families and students, and working to ensure our students continue to learn and move forward in their education. We could not have done it without all your support and we are truly grateful that you have put your trust in us to continue to provide excellence in education for our students.

We are now in our second week of school and students have had a great start to the school year as they are happy to be in their school routines and see their teachers and friends again. Students have made great gains in the development of their technology skills which is enhancing their learning and ensuring they will be well prepared for the future. These are the 21st century skills that we want our student to have and we are continuing to improve our programs and curriculum to support opportunities for our students to be successful when they go on to high school and university.

In addition to the best practices and teaching methods from our Canadian tradition, we have added the American common core curriculum standards to provide additional measures that align with the textbooks and resources that we are using this year. These resources also support our e-learning programs.

I am proud of our dedicated staff who have worked tirelessly to learn new systems and programs and implement innovative strategies to support our students. On behalf of all CBS staff I want to welcome you back to an exciting new school year. Please maintain regular contact with the school by contacting teachers, our school social worker or the principal.

Thanks for your support!

Ms. Mary Kelly CBS Elementary Principal

> Ms. Mary Kelly Elementary School Principal

الفعاليات القادمة



إدخبال الموهبة هي الحيباة

Bringing Talent to Life

This Month at CBS

Bringing Talent to Life

العدد 1 — أكتوبر 2020 المدرسة الابتدائية

أعزائي أولياء أمور طلاب المدرسة الكندية ثنائية اللغة،

إنني لفي غاية السرور وأنا أرحب بعودتكم للعام الدراسي 2020/2021. لقد مررنا بتجربة غير مسبوقة ووقت مربك وذلك منذ أن أغلقت المدارس في الأول من مارس، ولكن بالعمل سويا فقد تمكنا من الإستمرار كمدرسة تقدم الدعم والخدمات الى عائلاتنا وطلابنا كما نعمل على تأكيد مواصلة طلابنا التعلم والتقدم قدما في تعليمهم. لم نكن لنحقق ذلك بدون دعمكم، شاكرين لكم ثقتكم فينا في مواصلة تقديم الأفضل في التعليم لطلابنا.

نحن الآن في أسبوعنا الدراسي الثاني وكان للطلاب بداية رائعة للعام الدراسي وذلك لسعادتهم بكونهم في نظام مدرستهم ويرون معلميهم وأصدقائهم مرة أخرى. حقق الطلاب مكاسب كبيرة في تطوير مهاراتهم التكنولوجية وهي ما تعزز تعليمهم وتضمن إستعدادهم الجيد للمستقبل. تلك هي مهارات القرن الحادي والعشرون والتي نرغب أن يمتلكها طلابنا كما نواصل تحسين برامجنا ومناهجنا لدعم الفرص لطلابنا ليكونوا ناجحين بإستمرارهم نحو المرحلة الثانوية والجامعية.

بالإضافة الى أفضل الممارسات وطرق التدريس النابعة من تقاليدنا الكندية فقد قمنا بإضافة معايير المنهج الأساسي العام الأمريكي وذلك لتقديم تدابير إضافية تتماشى مع الكتب المدرسية والموارد التي نستعملها هذا العام. كما تدعم تلك الموارد برامجنا في التعليم الإلكتروني.

إنني فخور بطاقم عملنا الذي تفاني في العمل بجد للحصول على النظم والبرامج الحديثة وتنفيذ أساليب مبتكرة لدعم طلابنا. نيابة عن جميع طاقم عمل المدرسة الكندية ثنائة اللغة، أرحب بكم في العام الدراسي الحالي. يرجى الحفاظ على التواصل المنتظم بالمدرسة من خلال الإتصال بالمعلمين والأخصائية الإجتماعية بمدرستنا أو بالمديرة.

لكم خالص الشكر على دعمكم!

السيدة/ ماري كيلي مدير المرحلة الابتدائية بالمدرسة الكندية ثنائية اللغة

1 أكتوبر اليوم الأصفر

15 أكتوبر يوم المهن

22 أكتوبر التجمع الاحترام (الصف 3)

29 أكتوبر عطلة المولد النبوي الشريف

> السيدة / ماري كيلي مدير المدرسة الابتدائية



This Month at CBS

Bringing Talent to Life

العدد 1 — أكتوبر 2020 المدرسة الابتدائية

إنخبال الموهية هي الصياة Bringing Talent to Life

UL TL?E"PIEE = 3REEQ4E O
 0

 70EUL TL?E"PIEJ3 UK

 NOBY I PL (E EI SE' USEUHED)" HOUSSINGE 4SEE 70E

السيدة / ماري كيلي مدير المدرسة الابتدائية



This Month at CBS

Bringing Talent to Life

VOL 1 – October 2020 Elementary School



On behalf of CBS school, we offer our sincerest condolences to our CBS families and the people of Kuwait on the sad loss of his highness the Amir, Sheikh Sabah Al-Ahmad Al-Jaber Al Sabah.

May he rest in peace.

Ms. Mary Kelly Elementary School Principal